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Nelson Leeson, Chief Councillor
Laxgalts'ap Village Government
P.O. Box 200

Greenville, B.C.

VO0I 1X0

By Facsimile: (250)621-3320
Dear Nelson,

Re: Laxgalts’ap Forest Corporation Loan

This letter is to provide you with copies of the NLG letters to the Laxgalts’ap Forest
Corporation addressing the repayment schedule for the loan. To date, we have had
no response on this request. We thought you may wish to be aware of this
considering the Village Governments guarantee of this loan.

Yours truly,

NISGA’A LISIMS GOVERNMENT

Edward Allen
Chief Executive Officer




